From: Nikki Cheney

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 9:11:37 AM

Please vote for the footbridge over the Deschutes River south of Bend. This would be a
wonderful addition to our trail system for all to use.

As a runner, hiker and cyclist this would open up some great areas that are not accessible
by car for many to enjoy.

Thank you for you consideration.

Nikki Kelley
Bend, OR
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